
 
Penguins Spring Newsletter 

Key Weekly Dates 

Monday:  Weekend News, Rebound 

Tuesdays: Happy Café 

Friday: Hydrotherapy, Wythenshawe Bikes 

Please send over photographs of your child each 

week by Sunday Evening of what they have been 

up to over the weekend.  Also please pack 

swimwear and warm clothing for Fridays! 

We have lots of learning opportunities throughout the school this term.  We have 

access to the Sensory Room and Soft Play each week for relaxation, story time and 

building relationships with our friends! 

We are asking for donations of £1 per week for cookery ingredients, sensory materials 

and other classroom resources.  If you have any questions or want to get in touch about 

anything, please don’t hesitate to contact the team either via the school number (0161 

359 5322) or through my email on r.taylorims@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk.     

Spring Topic: Transport 

This term we are learning all about different modes of 

transport.  We will learn about different transport, how it 

has changed throughout the years, different parts of a 

vehicle etc…  We will also be focusing on Money in 

Mathematics this term and are starting a weekly session of 

“Happy Café”.  This is to set up a café in class during snack 

time where the children have to find the correct change for 

their snack.  We can then use this skill in shops too! 
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Rachel: Teacher               Viv: TA3 

 

 

 

    Sarah: TA1                    Alicia: TA1 


